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A Blueberry Blessing

The Blueberry Festival in Plymouth, IN became a great
blessing to be with family and to help at a booth with
Amazing Grace Missions. Abigail passed out little
smiley face tracts with us as we witnessed to people
as they passed by the booth. Michael was able to lead
a young man to the Lord, which was a great

encouragement and blessing to us.

We traveled many miles these last few months.
Abigail enjoyed getting to travel to Texas with her
cousins and her Aunt Steph. We had such a fun time.
We had two meetings in Texas and visited two other
churches. We were blessed so by the Missions
Conference in Kilgore, TX. Abigail adopted another set
of Grandparents. Grandma Betsey and Grandpa Paul
spoiled her to death. To top it all off, we were blessed
to get to see April’s Uncle Jim during the week.

BIG Texas

Ruby Red Autumn

What a joy it was to be at Wyledwood Baptist Church
in Oshkosh, Wisconsin, for their Missions Conference
this year. Every day we enjoyed getting to go out and
see the beautiful ruby red maple leaves as we knocked
on doors sharing with others their need for salvation.
We did not see anyone get saved, but did get to
witness to some, and we pray that they will not forget
our talk with them.

The Joy of Laughter

Traveling down the road, we
sometimes hear little giggles
from our two year old, Abigail
and we are reminded how
blessed we are to have her. She
is growing up so fastl © We
know she will be a great asset to
our ministry in Japan.

Seishyo

As we travel, God lays it on the hearts of people to help
us in many different ways. Recently we were given $150
towards buying Seishyo’s (Japanese Bibles). What a
blessing to help the church in Japan as they were in need
of more Bibles. God always meets our every need.

A Harvest of Praise

It is an exciting moment when we get a phone call from
a pastor saying their church has voted to take us on for
support. Usually after Michael gets off the phone, we
shout for joy and pray to thank the Lord for His blessings.
We want to thank each and every one of the churches
and individuals who are supporting us including our
newest supporters: Calvary Baptist Church, Ottumwa, IA;
Liberty Baptist Church, Austin, IN; and an individual
supporter from a couple in Texas. We currently are at
57% of our support and are waiting on three churches
that will vote the end of this month and several others
that will do so in January. Please pray that they will be
able to take us on.
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Praise / Prayer

1. Praising the Lord for new supporters, and praying for

the rest of our support to come in quickly.

Safety in traveling over 80,000 miles on deputation.
Health — We are busy and it is the cold/flu season.
Abigail’s growth in understanding of God’s love for her.
Booking meetings for December and next year.
Especially be in prayer that God would provide the
funds for a heat/air unit for the church in Japan. It is
getting cold! Contact us if you would like to contribute.
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Thank you for your prayers,
Michael, April, and Abigail Riffel



